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Attention Prescribers and Pharmacies: Nevada Medicaid Fee-for-Service 
Updates for Insulin Syringes 
Effective June 1, 2021, Nevada Medicaid Fee-for-Service is removing the diagnosis requirement for all insulin syringes. 
Nevada Medicaid providers identified that this requirement was impacting other self-administered injectable medi-
cations.     

In addition, the Diabetic Supplies section of the Pharmacy Billing Manual Appendix D - Quantity Limits has been 
updated to remove the quantity limit for insulin syringes.   

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_BillingGuidelines_PT28_D.pdf

